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B0944 â■■ Inchgarth Road - Development Bid

I think it is important that this bid should be supported.

The bid creates the opportunity of a new road between North Deeside Road and Inchgarth Road which is very badly needed and will make a big difference to

travel in the area. The improvement in the green space/green network by the creation of a public park access surely must be welcomed by everyone in the area.
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